
Dear Family, 

Here is a reminder about next week's events. 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES AND CONCERTS 
First of all, I can thank you all very much for supporting the school by coming to the various concerts and 
Christmas Services during the week. It has been an extremely successful five days and we are looking forward to 
the last concert, which is the afternoon Nursery, next Monday 18.12.23 at 2pm 

WORK ON THE SCHOOL DRIVE 
Thank you also for working together with us while the work on the school drive has taken place. Our 
understanding is that all the work will be finished by Monday and that the drive will be back open again. I would, 
however, like to remind everyone, that only those with permission from the school are allowed to drive onto 
school grounds and only to do so when there are no children around and gates are closed. This is for the safety of 
ALL children. 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
The parties will be as follows: 
Monday – Under 6 Unit 
Tuesday – Under 9 Unit and Under 12 Unit 
Thursday - Nursery 
The children are welcome to wear party / Christmas clothes on those specific days. 

PANTO 
Remember that all Reception to Year 6 children are going to the Pantomime in Rhyl on Wednesday 20.12.23. If 
you haven't paid yet, please do so on ParentPay by next Monday at the latest. 
We hope that the first bus out of 5 will arrive back at the school around 4pm. 

SCHOOL MENU 
Changes to the lunch menu: 

Tuesday 19/12/2023 
Chicken fillet, pasta and baked beans 

Thursday 21/12/2023 
Salmon fillet in breadcrumbs, chips and baked beans/peas 

OTHER DATES 
Thursday 21.12.23 Last day at school 
Friday 22.12.23 HMS - No school for children 
Monday 8.1.24 HMS – No school for children 
Tuesday 9.1.24 Children back at school 



 
 
 
TAKE PART 
We have a fantastic event coming up at Venue Cymru in January and we’d be so grateful if you’d be able to help 
us spread the word to your students and their families.  
 
Take pART is our annual arts, literature and science event and it will be returning from the 13th – 14th January 
2024. 
 
Attendees can expect a jam-packed weekend of activities and workshops for all ages, featuring dance, model-
making, musical theatre, and much more, most of which are completely free of charge. 
 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, 
 
Dafydd Rhys a Staff Ysgol Bod Alaw 
 




